
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Friday, September 24, 2021 1:56:34 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 9:52 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Taryn Spence

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
My family is still struggling with the last increase.  I do not have the income to support these increases.

-- Attachment --




